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There were a few hot spots, again, along the edges in the Salt Creek and Lost Lake Creek area of Hancock Fire.  This was the only area of very slight growth.  It has about closed off the hook there on the hillside above Lost Creek.  Do you want to close off the perimeter there and keep the leftover island as unburned?  There was scattered heat inside the main fire.  The Uncle Fire had no growth and just one single heat sources.

!There was an isolated heat source between the fires at the Tom Taylor Cabin.!
The Titus Fire had the same three heat sources inside the perimeter.  I used the perimeter from 9/20/2006 from the ftp site.

